
APRIL 7, 2024 
WELCOME 		

OPENING PRAYER 		

OPENING SONG	        	 Christ Is Risen 
 
CHILDREN’S MOMENT		  Lillie Daniel

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE

CENTERING SONG		  King Of Kings	                           

SCRIPTURE	   	 1 Corinthians 15: 17-21

SERMON Challenge: Believe in Jesus Rev. Megan Twyman

HOLY COMMUNION

LORD’S PRAYER

OFFERING

CLOSING SONG    		     My Testiimony

BENEDICTION		

OUR MISSION
Inspire people to KNOW, GROW, GO in God’s love.

KNOW
Connect people to Church & God.

GROW
Develop as a disciple and leader.

GO
Engage and serve the community. 

DISCOVER THE
 DISCIPLESHIP PATH!

Whether you find yourself in the lighter or darker  
sections of the path, see how you can grow 
deeper in your faith journey. We encourage you 
to consider joining a new small group, attending  
more worship services this year, or serving in 
one of our missions opportunities in the next few 
months. Visit our website to see all the ways 
you can get plugged in!

HOW DO I USE THE PATH?
The cross represents Christ. Place yourself in 
each section to discover where you are in your 
relationship with Christ. Then ask yourself these 
questions:

KNOW
Am I attending worship regularly? How often am I 
connecting with God and God’s people? 

GROW
Am I involved in a bible study or small group to 
help me develop deeper as a disciple? 

GO 
How much mission work am I doing and is it 
deepening my relationship with God and people 
in my community?

connecting people to 
 church and god

developing as a 
disciple and leader

engaging and serving
the community

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Please visit our website at  
Broadmoorumc.org/Give.

WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

STAY CONNECTED!
Broadmoorumc.org

RiverWorship

The River BUMC, Shreveport, LA

CHILDREN

BroadmoorUMCKids

BroadmoorUMY



WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Text GIVEBUMC to 877.570.3715 to give or visit our website!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
My Favorite Things             Today at Noon in Pearce Hall 	                         
Don’t forget My Favorite Things is today at noon in Pearce Hall.

Celebrate Broadmoor 	         Sunday, April 14th at Noon 	                         
Please join us for a Celebration Luncheon Sun, April 14th at noon in Anderson Hall. This is an old 
fashioned covered dish celebrating how our membership came together to support our church and 
balancing the budget. The church will provide fried chicken and chicken tenders for the children.  
We are asking members to bring dishes according to the beginning letter of their last name. A-F 
salad; G-N side dish; O-Z dessert. Please sign up at the welcome desks, church office, or email 
office@broadmoorumc.org. Please RSVP by April 9th.

River Band Concert	        Sunday, April 28th at 5pm 	                         
Join us in Anderson Hall Gym on Sunday, April 28th at 5 pm for The River Band’s contemporary 
Christian music concert, and eat at a food truck. Tickets are $5 per person, $12 per family, or any 
donation. All proceeds will go to replacing instruments. Buy tickets at broadmoorumc.org/give or 
with Amy Watts in the office.

Parent’s Night Out	     Saturday, May 4th from 4:30-7pm 	                         
Due to our Parking Lot Fundraiser not making quite as much as we would have hoped, the Youth 
will be doing a couple more fundraisers over the next few months. One such fundraiser will be 
a Parent’s Night Out for the Nursery and Children’s Ministry on May 4th from 4:30- 7 PM! Don’t 
worry, parents, all of the usual Sunday morning staff will be on hand as well. Any donation of your 
choosing would be greatly appreciated and we’ll make sure they have an amazing time! Please 
RSVP to Leah in the office@broadmoorumc.org.

Summer Buddies and TNT Registration                         
Buddies/TNT is an opportunity for kids aged 6 months through 4th grade to enjoy some summer fun 
Tue, Wed, and Thur. The times and dates for these programs are 9:30-2:00, June 9-11, 16-18 and July 
13-15, 20-22. For more information contact Kristin Nelson via email at kristin@broadmoorumc.org.

April Mission Focus: Geaux Bags                         
Project Geaux Bags™ aims to change the way kids enter foster care and to make that first night 
in foster care a little bit easier for everyone. Children come into foster care in all ages and sizes, 
and all hours of the day and night. They usually come with only the clothes on their back. What’s 
in a Geaux Bag? Geaux Bags are filled with pajamas, toiletries and a comfort item to make that 
first night easier for everyone. These bags help both child and foster parent during the emergency 
transition by having the necessities and comfort items on hand. This year we are collecting: 
Backpacks. You can drop off your donated backpacks in the Sanctuary or River by the mission 
board tables or in the church office.


